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Dear Parents and Carers,  

I am writing to inform you about our staffing arrangements and classes for the school year 2022-
2023. Two members of our staff (Miss Banks and Mrs Beck) will be changing to different year 
groups. We have recruited a new class teacher for Hedgehogs. Mrs Loudon and Mrs Stenning will 
be returning from maternity leave and Mr Riley will be moving to teach at East Harptree School.   

Classes from September 2022 

Class  Teachers  Teaching Assistants  

Hedgehogs 

(Reception and Year 1)  

Mrs Rose  Mrs S Lynett 

Mrs Watson  

Squirrels  

(Year 2 and Year 3)  

Mrs Beck (Tues-Friday)  

Mrs Loudon (Monday)  

Otters  

(Year 4 and Year 5)  

Miss Bliss Mrs Coles / Mrs Taber  

 

Mrs Watson/ Mrs Stenning 

Mrs Eaton  

Fox Class  

(Year 6)  

Miss Banks  

   

Current Year Group and Class Class in September 

Reception/Hedgehogs Hedgehogs  

Y1/Hedgehogs  Squirrels  

Y2/Squirrels  Squirrels  

Y3/Squirrels  Otters 

Y4/Otters Otters 

Y5/Otters  Fox   

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ian Harvey  

Headteacher  
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